
 

 

The response is intended for healthcare professionals practicing in the United States and may contain information that is 
outside of the FDA approved label for [PRODUCT] or relates to uses of [PRODUCT] that have not been approved by the 
FDA. It is supplied to you as a professional courtesy in response to your specific unsolicited request. Syndax does not 
recommend use of [Product] in any manner other than as described in the FDA-approved Prescribing Information. 
 
[PRODUCT] is approved by the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) for the treatment of [INDICATION(S)]. [List 
contraindications, relevant safety information, REMS, or black box warnings as applicable]. Please refer to the full 
Prescribing Information, including boxed WARNING, at https://placeholderforlink, for a complete discussion of the risks 
and benefits of [PRODUCT]. 
 
If you have any further question(s), please contact the Medical Information Department at 888-539-3738 or 
medinfo@Syndax.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
Medical Information Department 
Syndax Pharmaceuticals 
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